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Office hours: 
 

 

Stay connected: 
 

Are you new? Welcome!

blessing of fathers on father’s day 



Father’s Day & Celebration of a New Catholic 

1 Church 

2 Christ the King Adoration Chapel 

3 PAC (Parish Activity Center) & PAC Classroom 

4 Guadalupe Hall 

5 School & School Offices (Lourdes Hall) 

6 & 7 Parish House, under the protection of Our Lady of Fatima 

8 KofC Building 

9 Pope Francis House 

10 Walsingham Hall 

Parking Lots 11, 12, 13 and 14 

• On 21 June 2020,  Allen Staton was received into 

the Catholic faith after completing the RCIA pro-

gram! Congratulations and welcome home, Allen!  

 

 



sunday, 21 june 

   12th sunday in ordinary time  

 (OF year A) 

3rd sunday after pentecost (EF) 

monday, 22 june 

sts john fisher & thomas more 

(OF) 

st paulinus of nola (OF & EF) 

tuesday, 23 june 

weekday (OF) 

vigil of the nativity of st john the 

baptist (EF) 

 8a Mass Ed Rauch+  

10a* Mass Deceased Members of the Perone Fami-

ly (*live broadcast on Facebook and re-broadcast 

to YouTube about 2 hours later, sound is being 

worked on) 

12p EF Mass Ed Smith+ 

 6p Mass People of the Parish  

 7a Mass Ione Hildebrand+ 

12p EF Mass Lillian Haseley+ 

 7p Novena 

 7a Mass Louis DeRosa+  

12p EF Mass Fr Robert Falabella-L 

wednesday, 24 june 

 nativity of st john the baptist   

(OF & EF) 

thursday, 25 june 

 weekday (OF) 

st william (EF) 

friday, 26 june 

  weekday (OF) 

sts john & paul (EF) 

 7a Mass Ann Scrivener+ 

12p EF Mass Michael & Katie Sandifer-L       

 7a Mass Rolando Atienza+ 

12p EF Mass Kevin & Theresa Barnett-L 

 7a Mass Carol Mullman+ 

12p Mass Lloyd Cleveland+ 

  

saturday, 27 june 

st cyril of alexandria (OF) 

our lady of perpetual help (EF)  

sunday, 28 june 

   13th sunday in ordinary time  

 (OF year A) 

4th sunday after pentecost (EF) 

prayer requests  
 

All those serving our country, Gena Cunning-

ham, Julie Mallory, Bridgitte Gunnells, Wrenn 

Calcutt, Jim Bannister, Stephen Wiltberger, 

Lillie Nesbitt, Kevin Stainton, Doris Pratt, Ron 

Schichtel, Sarah Williams, Kenneth Price, Joan 

Rohaley, Jackie Andrejack, Deacon Bob Smith, 

Lois Smith, Christy Smith, Shannon Harkins, 

Gloria Dussich, Genny Khars, Rose Schillaci, 

Kristina Murphy, Kenny Sajous, Laurie Taylor, 

Tony Scachetti, Carl Jones, Luigina Warga, 

Jackie Fiedler, Louise Krug, Rita Herd, Marlene 

C. Eugenia Kolinko, Ann O’Dea, Joan Snoad, 

Emily Stapinski, Ann Fortun, Frances Formo, 

Paris Subrizi, Ed Case, Lee Mobley, John Post-

age, Jennifer Pfaffl, Tammy Lopez, Mary Jean 

Heap, Angie Tinsley, Sue Kinkade and Dottie 

Sanda. 

 8a EF Mass Ryan Barnett-L 

10a Mass Ed Rauch+ (Vigil Mass of St Josemaria 

Escriva) 

 5p Mass Fr Smith-L 

 8a Mass Louisa Beck+  

10a* Mass Nicole Romano+ (*live broadcast 

on Facebook and re-broadcast to YouTube 

about 2 hours later, sound is being worked 

on) 

12p EF Mass Marguerite Dandenault+ 

  6p Mass People of the Parish  

 Community Calendar             

 

Please contact the Parish Office to request a name be added to the prayer list.  
We will leave names on the prayer list for two weeks, unless requested otherwise.  

https://www.facebook.com/princeofpeacetaylors
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCKmVH9CNvN6y_PewjmN9WdQ?sub_confirmation=1
https://www.facebook.com/princeofpeacetaylors
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCKmVH9CNvN6y_PewjmN9WdQ?sub_confirmation=1


Join us in celebration of Angela Calabro’s new adven-

tures teaching theology at Blessed Trinity High 

School in Roswell, GA!  

• We’re hosting a car parade on Saturday, 27 June 

at 11a in the Prince of Peace parking lot! Every-

one should remain in their car. Decorating your 

vehicle or bringing signs of well wishes is wel-

come!  

• Send a card or note of your prayers for Angela 

to Maria Barontini c/o Prince of Peace Catholic 

Church 1209 Brushy Creek Rd, Taylors SC 

29687. Everything received will be made into a 

spiritual bouquet and given to Angela. Shhh! 

This is a SURPRISE!  

Prince of Peace Catholic Church is seeking help with 

cleaning/disinfecting surfaces following the anticipat-

ed 5p, and 8a, 10a, 12n & 6p Sunday Mass. All clean-

ing products will be provided along with instructions. 

Can you help next weekend? Volunteer here.  

Religious Education Teachers Needed! Sharing your 

faith with the next generation has never been so 

easy. Maria Barontini, Pastoral Associate of Chil-

dren's Catechesis, provides ALL materials, training 

and reference material for teaching RE on Sundays 

between 8:50-9:50a. Become a lead teacher or co-

teacher. Or, simply serve as a substitute for those 

times when the teacher needs a week away. Contact 

Maria (maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org) if 

you have questions or would like to volunteer.  

 

 

 Happenings & Needs 

• During June, confessions will be heard 5-6p 

Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Thursdays and 3.30-

4.40p on Saturdays in Croghan Hall. 

• On 1 July, we will return to our normal confes-

sion schedule of Wednesdays from 5-6p and Sat-

urdays from 3.30-4.40p. We will remain in 

Croghan Hall to avoid confined spaces. 

Prince of Peace Catholic Church is unlike any parish 

in the Upstate in its size. When we re-opened at 

25%, our space could accommodate the most people 

of any local parish with 300. In the Bishop's letter to 

Diocesan priests, he suggested that "it is permissible 

at the pastor’s discretion that Holy Communion be 

distributed at the conclusion of Mass as parishioners 

exit the church." The goal in this suggestion by the 

Bishop was to allow folks who want to continue re-

ceiving a spiritual Communion rather than a sacra-

mental one the opportunity to leave Church as 

quickly as possible - thereby limiting their exposure. 

So many are unable to return to Mass and still more 

are afraid of the time spent in proximity to others 

and/or inside a building. Due to our size and the 

amount of time it takes to administer Holy Com-

munion with the other guidelines of social distancing 

and disinfecting (not to mention the reduce number 

of folks available to distribute Holy Communion due 

to their own safety concerns), we needed to be 

mindful of ways to provide the safest return to Mass 

and so Fr Smith accepted and practiced the Bishop's 

recommendation. In July, we'll return to distributing 

Holy Communion within the Daily Mass.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScwMqn8RWQc7r_he4fvXPrNEh4hVQF1V5acGW_cD417nbeoeQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


• Alan Reed, 23 June 

• Fr Christopher Smith, 28 June 

• Tammy Lopez, 6 July 

Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration resumed on the 

Feast of the Sacred Heart! Please consider adopting 

an hour or become a substitute. For the safety of 

our adorers, we’re limiting the volume of adorers at 

one time to 4 people. Disinfectant spray is in the 

back of the chapel for each adorer to spray down 

what has been touched. And, adorers are encour-

aged to consider wearing a mask. Contact Lisa Buss 

at adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org or call 

864.508.7123 with questions! 

• Adorers are reminded to receive the code di-

rectly from Lisa Buss. Do not expect those inside 

the Chapel to interrupt their prayers to open/

close the door. This is a safety risk for adorers.  

We regret that we are unable to hold Vacation Bible 

School 2020 this summer. We look forward to re-

turning with VBS in 2021.  Please contact Maria 

Barontini with any questions! 

If you are unable to receive Holy Communion for 
whatever reason, make a Spiritual Communion by 
reciting the following: 

 

My Jesus, I believe that You are in the Blessed Sacra-
ment. I love You above all things, and I long for You in my 
soul. Since I cannot now receive You sacramentally, come 
at least spiritually into my heart, as though You have al-
ready come. I embrace You and unite myself entirely to 

You; never permit me to be separated from You.  

Do not mix, refill or reconstitute POP’s disinfectant 
spray bottles. This is a serious safety risk. Prince of 
Peace Catholic Church is working in coordination 
with DHEC for proper disinfecting procedures. It is 
not a matter of opinion.  

 

 Happenings & Needs  

It's time to become part of our K4-8th grade parish 

school! Some grades are waitlist only. Schedule a 

virtual or in person tour with Principal Cunningham 

to learn more about our award winning, financially 

competitive, and academically rigorous program! 

Schedule here or call 864.331.3911 or email tam-

my.lopez@popcatholicschool.org. Our COVID19 

task forces (Diocesan and local) will release the dis-

infection and safety precautions necessary in the 

next 2 weeks.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

•  

• drop off your offertory at Mass or in our 

mailbox: at the doors to Parish House that 

face the school  

• mail it to us: 1209 Brushy Creek Rd, Taylors 

South Carolina 29687 

• donate online in our tithe.ly system - setup 

EFT, one-time donation or recurring donation. 

Manage your giving with ease by downloading the 

tithe.ly app to your phone.  

 

If you normally give via WeShare, you can stick with it or 

switch! The parish incurs lower fees with Tithe.ly. Here's 

the WeShare link for managing your account.  

https://forms.gle/tTbEW4FLfXdVVjCz8
https://popcatholicschool.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4247842da8f85130ea6f2f6e4&id=fe1366fb4e&e=b8d2249a87
http://tithe.ly/
https://popcatholicschool.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4247842da8f85130ea6f2f6e4&id=22d996ef3c&e=b8d2249a87
https://popcatholicschool.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4247842da8f85130ea6f2f6e4&id=22d996ef3c&e=b8d2249a87
https://popcatholicschool.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4247842da8f85130ea6f2f6e4&id=9f8ab7fefd&e=b8d2249a87


We were thrilled to host Priscilla McKinney, Execu-

tive Director of Fidelis, who provided a 3-hour in-

tensive training to those women who have already 

been identified as mentors within the local chapter 

launching this Fall at Prince of Peace Catholic 

Church! Fidelis is the sister program to the wildly 

successful Fraternus, serving 6th-12th graders for 

virtuous growth. Would you like to learn more? Sign 

up for an information session by calling Kelli Rein-

stein at 678.362.0029. Fidelis and Fraternus will re-

sume in the Fall! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you help us feed 100 homeless? Learn the de-

tails about our ministry with Triune Mercy Kitchen 

the first weekend of every month. Our gratitude to 

the Knights of Columbus 9184 for coordinating this 

important corporal act of mercy. Sign up here. 

Substitute teachers are needed for our K4-8th grade 

parish school. Preference to those with experience 

teaching in a Catholic school and those with current 

licensure. Contact Mrs Tammy Lopez with a resume 

and cover letter at  

tammy.lopez@popcatholicschool.org.  

Novena of the Miraculous Medal of the Virgin Mary 

is said every Monday night 7-7.15p in the Adoration 

Chapel. 

 

 Happenings & Needs 

At Prince of Peace, we encourage a culture of voca-

tions to the priesthood and religious life. Today we 

received the happy news that a beloved daughter of 

the parish has been accepted to start her journey in 

traditional Carmelite religious life on 22 August, the 

Feast of the Queenship of Mary. In true Carmelite 

fashion, she has asked that her name not be shared 

at this time. But she did write Fr Smith today, "I do 

have one big favor to ask, and when you tell the par-

ish about vocation will you also let them know that I 

thank them with all of my heart for all the prayers 

and support they have provided me, please?" 

 

Please pray for this beautiful young woman and her 

family and all who love her, who are making the ulti-

mate sacrifice of offering a daughter, sister and friend 

to the Lord as a living victim of love for the sanctifi-

cation of souls, and, in a special way in the Carmelite 

charism, to pray for priests. What a tremendous sign 

of hope that the Lord is sending our young men and 

women off to these vocations of joy! 

Schedule a Mass intention in honor or in memory of 

a loved one! We have a few Masses left in 2020. 

Stop by the parish office during open hours or con-

tact Maria Rauch. 

All men of the parish and their friends are invited to 

join us for breakfast and fellowship at 8a on 

Thursday, 2 July at Denny’s on Wade Hampton Blvd. 

For more information, call Don Foertsch at 

864.268.3810. 

Flowers may not be left in the Church for any rea-

son, including on altars or in the Chapel. Please do-

nate to the flower budget as desired.  

Join us in welcoming the newest members of our 
parish family: Timothy & Laura Smith & Family, Clay-
ton Hardisty, Robert & Deborah Smolar, William & 
Carol Fairchok and Family, Sarah Wilson, and Peter 
and Kristy Skadow and Family. 

 

http://www.kofc9184.org/triune.html?fbclid=IwAR3zNkSxMR_WR_U42kxX1h36xMkY0QmGFMi81ACh2UER7Ig6N4mJFWP42tc


Happenings & Needs 

Amazon's app is a favorite way to shop. Until now, 

you couldn't easily use the app while also benefitting 

a charity thru Amazon Smile! See the screenshots 

and select Prince of Peace Taylors in your search and 

pick Parish or School to direct your giving. Ama-

zonSmile will donate 0.5% of all eligible purchases to 

your favorite charity when you shop. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 Contact Us  

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Deacon Robert Smith Deacon 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com 

*contact Deacon Bob about declarations of nullity  

Phil Head Director of Administration 864.331.3908 directorofadministration@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Mark Pulley Director of Finance/Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill 

Angela Calabro Director of Catechesis & Evangelization 864.331.3905 angela.calabro@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Angela about marriage preparation (call at least 6 months in advanced of proposed wedding date) 

Maria Barontini Pastoral Associate for Children’s Catechesis 864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria B. about first confession, first communion, and confirmation 

Alan Reed Director of Music 864.331.3904 alan.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Bobby Moreau Director of Maintenance  bobby.moreau@popcatholicschool.org 

Emily Sigmon Pastoral Associate for Youth & Children's Music  864.331.3952 emily.sigmon@princeofpeacetaylors.org   

Elizabeth Wilson Organist 864.331.3906 elizabeth.wilson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Steven Cunningham Principal 864.331.2145  principal@popcatholicschool.org 

Tammy Lopez Office Manager 864.331.3911  tammy.lopez@popcatholicschool.org 

20s-30s-40s group (Advent) Thomas Connelly 864.501.8954  facebook.com/groups/20s30s40s  

Basketball Maria Rauch 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Cub Scouts/Boy Scouts  Harry Grilliot/Marty Yigdall  864.423.6541 Pack259.SC@gmail.com  

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap 864.266.8843 communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) John & Stephanie Lasitter  cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Foster Families Sara Hinson 864.434.8725 holyfamilysociety@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

Food & Financial Assistance St. Vincent de Paul Society 864.331.3937  

Fraternus Paul Pizzuti/Thomas Connelly 864.501.8954  fraternus@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Knights of Columbus 9184 John Olson 864.354.5680 gk.kofc9184@gmail.com 

Natural Family Planning Kristie Killough   864.243.7800   

Respect Life Tanya Wersinger 864.979.1856 tanya.wersinger@gmail.com 

Sick & Homebound Mark Thompson 864.630.0606  

Spiritual Direction Lisa Buss  spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Widows/Widowers (BOUNCE) Jean Casey 864.268.7554  

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Deacon Robert Smith Deacon 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com 

*contact Deacon Bob about declarations of nullity 

Deacon Gus Suarez Deacon 864.420.0497  gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org 



Happenings & Needs 

During the month of May, 12 families received help 

with their utilities and 35 bags of food were given. 

St. Vincent de Paul thanks our generous parishioners 

for their support.  

A votive Mass for the Feast of St. Josemaría Escrivá, 
founder of Opus Dei, will be held on Saturday, 27 
June 2020 at 10a at Prince of Peace Catholic Church 
with Fr Richard Tomlinson, celebrant. Please call 
Thierry (864.313.5601) or Tanya (864.979.1856) 
with any questions! 

 

 

 

 

Parents desiring Baptism for their children must at-

tend a Baptism Class. The next class will be held on 

Thursday,  9 July at 6.30p in Croghan Hall Confer-

ence Room. This class may be taught through Zoom. 

Contact Gus Suarez with  questions at 864.420.0497 

or baptisms@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

The iconography class previously advertised at St 

Rafka Maronite Church has been cancelled.  

• McCarty Elizabeth Christian, POPCS alum 

and POP lector and cantor, graduated from 

Greenville Technical Charter High School with 

dual enrollment credit hours. Despite being ac-

cepted to 7 colleges in the southeast, McCarty 

has decided with the help of the COVID-19 un-

certainty and her disdain for online classes to 

complete her Associates degree and transfer 

next year to the college of her choice! 

 

 

 

 as of 31 May 2020 

offertory actual budget 
surplus/

(deficit) 

month  $122,781   $135,550 ($12,769) 

year-to-date  $1,343,909   $1,305,300   $38,609  



Spring 2019 MAP Testing revealed Prince of Peace

Catholic School Students exceeded growth benchmarks in

math and reading moreso than students at other Diocesan

schools and Public/Charter schools. The school carries an

award as 2014 National Blue Ribbon School.

Students are equipped theologically to understand, value,

demonstrate and defend their Catholic faith within the

classroom and regular access to Mass and sacraments.

A recent article in the Greenville Journal [Sept 2019]

revealed Prince of Peace Catholic School to be in the

lowest 3rd of tuition rates across all private schools in

Greenville demonstrating tremendous value.

Schedule with Tammy Lopez  864.331.3911
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